
WHAT’S BEING PLANNED
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) and the Alameda 
County Transportation Commission (Alameda CTC) propose to improve 
traffic, pedestrian, and bicycle operations at the I-80/Gilman Street 
Interchange in the City of Berkeley by constructing roundabout intersections 
and pedestrian and bicycle facility improvements at and surrounding the 
interchange. Caltrans, the lead agency under the National Environmental 
Policy Act and the California Environmental Quality Act, and Alameda CTC 
have released an Initial Study/Environmental Assessment (IS/EA) with a 
Proposed Negative Declaration for the Project. 

OPEN FORUM HEARING 
You are invited to comment on the project, environmental document, 
and its findings at an Open Forum Hearing that will be  held on 
Tuesday, January 15, 2019 from 6 – 9 PM at the James Kenney 
Recreation Center Community Room, 1720 8th Street, Berkeley, CA 
94710. 

The environmental document is available for review at the locations 
listed on the back of this mailer.
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Copies of the environmental document in alternate formats are available upon request.  
The environmental document and supporting technical studies are available for review at: 

California Department of Transportation, District 4, 111 Grand Avenue, Oakland, CA 94612

Additional copies of the environmental document are available for review at:

 » Berkeley West Branch Library - 1125 University Ave, Berkeley CA 94702
 » Berkeley Tool Lending Library - 1901 Russell Street, Berkeley, CA 94703
 » Albany Public Library - 1247 Marin Ave, Albany, CA 94706

Q u e s t i o n s  o r  C o m m e n t s ? 
Please submit your written comments via postal mail between December 28, 2018 and  
February 5, 2019 to:

Department of Transportation, District 4, Attention: Zachary Gifford 
111 Grand Avenue, Office of Environmental Analysis, MS-8B, Oakland, CA 94612 

(510) 286-5610, e-mail: Zachary.Gifford@dot.ca.gov 

Comments can be sent via email to: inquiry@I80Gilman.com

TTY users may request copies of the document in alternative formats through the California Relay Service at 711.

An electronic copy of the environmental document can be found online at:
www.dot.ca.gov/d4/envdocs.htm  or  www.alamedactc.org/i80gilman


